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Brad Witt
Anna Williams
Chuck Thomson

I am contacting you in regards to bills HB2659 and HB2152. This is of great concern to me. I am a small wood lot
owner.  I am a senior and retired on a small pension.
These bills would have a very negative affect on me. I would probably not be able to keep this property. My life
would be severely altered. My intention was to keep the property for my children and their children. If these bills
were to go into law I would not be able to do so.
I honestly don’t see how these bills would benefit the state of Oregon. The benefits that trees provide far out way
any money the state would generate. I believe there would be more harm done to our ecology and economy because
the owners of such property would probably log or sell.
Please consider the consequences of these bills and the hardship it would cause not only myself but other retirees
Thank you for your consideration

JoAnne Miller
29925 SE Kowall Rd
Estacada, Oregon 97023
503-630-6007
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